
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

THANK YOU 

With grateful hearts, we would like to thank everyone who provided food and 

service for the wonderful meal at Tommy’s funeral.  Thanks also for the cards 

of sympathy, prayers and comfort sent to me and my family. 

  Love in Christ, 

  Janis and Family 

 

 

Dear Gloucester Point Baptist Family, 

This past year has been a very difficult and challenging time in our lives.  We 

can not imagine going through such a time without our Lord and Savior and 

our dear church family.  We can not thank you all enough for the out pouring 

of love that you have shown us and continue to show us. Your prayers and 

concerns, words of encouragement, yard work, love offerings, and just  

knowing that our church family is right here beside us willing to give a helping 

hand means so very much. There is no doubt in our mind, when God looks 

down upon Gloucester Point Baptist Church he is well pleased of the love you 

have for Him and the love you show to others. May God continue to bless each 

one of you.  

 

                            In Christ Love, 

                  Gary & Barbara Mangrum  

 

 

 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

Please note the address changes for our church members as follows: 

 

Stewart and Debra Wood  Julia Dawson 

1593 Pine Tree Dive   4350 Mile Gate Lane 

Gloucester Pt., VA 23062  Hayes, VA 23072 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS:  The Secretary’s office hours will move back to  

mornings (9am—12pm) beginning Tuesday, September 4, 2018. 
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